
Good for communities

Good for best health 
outcomes

Good to value people 
working in primary health

Seeing Red Day, 19 June 2020
Better funding from the Government and DHBs would mean we could stay 

in our primary care jobs, take care of our whānau better, and have the 
dignity of knowing we are properly valued.

Please support us and sign the petition: https://tinyurl.com/phcpetition

Primary health care workers 
want pay parity with their 

DHB colleagues


